
 
 

 

Medellín, June 21, 2024, 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Daniel Isaza Bonnet, Chief Financial Officer of ISA, is stepping down 
from his position. 

 

Jaime Falquez Ortiga, currently Financial Resources Manager, will 

take over as Interim Chief Financial Officer. 

 

Daniel Isaza Bonnet, Chief Financial Officer of Interconexión Eléctrica S.A. E.S.P. (ISA), 
announced his voluntary resignation effective July 18, 2024, to take on new professional 
challenges abroad. Jaime Falquez Ortiga, currently Financial Resources Manager, will take 
over as Interim Chief Financial Officer. 

Jaime has more than 20 years of experience in the area of corporate finance at ISA and its 
companies, in the positions of head of Financial Planning at Transelca, CFO at Red de 
Energía del Perú, and Financial Resources Manager at ISA, a position he has held for 13 
years. 

 
Throughout his career, Jaime has led financing transactions for more than USD 3.5 billion, 
including project finance type structures and two financing transactions in the international 
capital markets (ISA Interchile green bonds for USD 1.2 billion; and ISA international bond 
for USD 330 million).  

 

For his part, Daniel joined the company since 2018 as CBDO-Chief Business Development 
Officer, where he led the expansion process and strategic alliances in different sectors and 
geographies, securing investments of ~USD 4.6 billion, in more than 
30 assets and projects in energy transmission, road concessions and digital infrastructure. 

 
Subsequently, in 2023, Daniel took over as Chief Financial Officer, a role in which he 
achieved several accomplishments such as the ALAS20 award, which recognized ISA as a 
leader in investor relations. Also, he has led the 2025-2027 financial plan focused on the 
efficiency of AOM expenses, the optimization of the capital structure to support the strategic 
challenges for 2030-2040, and the timely and efficient execution of the financing of relevant 
projects for the expansion of the energy and roads businesses in Latin America. 



Under his leadership, the company's financial results were historic. In 2023, net income 

amounted to COP 2.5 trillion, an increase of 12% over 2022, and EBITDA amounted to 

COP 9.1 trillion, an increase of 6% over the previous year, generating greater value for 

shareholders and stakeholders, and strengthening ISA's competitive position in the 

countries where it operates. 

We wish Jaime and Daniel every success in their new challenges. ISA recognizes, values, 

and appreciates their leadership, human qualities, and professionalism. 


